Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 586

From: E—
To: Community Support and Services Committee
Subject: Extension of Emergency Powers Bill

Date: Thursday, 3 March 2022 10:34:56 PM

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

It has come to our attention that our Premier Annastacia Palaszczuk is applying for an extension
to the Emergency Powers Bill.

We cannot see any good reason why this should be allowed given that, if the vaccines are as
affective as we are led to believe and 90% of our population have received them, there should
be no ongoing emergency.

Either someone is lying about -

1. Effectiveness of the vaccines

2. Number of people who have been vaccinated
3. Scarcity of the side effects

4. The absence of alternative treatments

OR
Our esteemed Premier is simply applying for another power grab.
There is now no emergency.

Either we have a dishonest Premier or a Premier incompetent in managing a health crisis and
therefore there is no way she should be granted an extension of Emergency power.

Please vote NO to extending emergency powers.

Thank you

Andrew & Lorraine Turvey
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